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Canadian Council on Animal Care - Request for Feedback

Canadian Council on Animal Care (CCAC) stakeholders are at the centre of everything the
CCAC does. Whether you participate on committees, subcommittees or assessment panels,
volunteer your time as a national workshop presenter or contribute to an animal care and use
program within a CCAC-certified institution, the CCAC wants to ensure that your voice is heard.

As part of CCAC's ongoing efforts to facilitate program participation, CCAC invites you to take
a few minutes to share your thoughts on various aspects of the CCAC. The results of this
comprehensive survey will help them better understand what is working well, where they can
improve, and what initiatives they can implement to support you better.

All survey responses are anonymous and they ask that you please submit your responses no
later than June 1, 2024.

To provide your feedback, please visit the survey webpage.
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